
Hi Summit Parents, 

It’s Summit PAC Hot Dog Day on Friday, June 2nd! 

The PAC is offering a free hot dog lunch to all our students.  

Volunteers are needed to help grill and prepare hot dogs. 

Please let us know if you are able to help!  

(Friday, June 2nd from 10am to 1pm) 

Join us and see in person how much your efforts are appreciated by the children! 

 

Please feel free to forward this message to anyone who might be able to help, 

including parents whose child will be new to the Summit school next year. 

Cheers, 

Georgette van de Bovenkamp ( bovkun@shaw.ca ) 

& 

Katherine Vanlerberg ( kvanlerberg@hotmail.com ) 
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